
If EMS encounters a patient with stroke symptoms, please bring 

contact information for the best point of contact to the hospital.  

Don’t forget to bring contact        

information to the hospital         

during the COVID-19 epidemic! 

In the event the stroke patient becomes aphasic and a visitor is 

not preset during the restricted visitor policy, the hospital staff 

will need to know the best point of contact to learn information.  

Why is this important? 


